

Did you know your business was within the boundaries of our neighborhood?

Our Community Group is becoming more active and we would love for you know more about us.
The City has passed an ordinance that requires businesses and developers in and around our neighborhood to contact our Group for our input and concerns regarding any changes they are planning to make.  The City of Oakland Park is more and more responsive to the concerns of the residents and business owners in the City, and has given us, and you, a voice.  We can be heard, and they will listen.  Establishing a good relationship with the businesses in and around our neighborhood will benefit us all.

Because you are within our boundaries, you are part of our group!  What does that mean for you?  That means you have access to information on our website, and can become aware of various issues concerning businesses around you, and in the neighborhood in general.  That means you can have a voice in what happens in and around the neighborhood in which you are doing business.  

Would you like to see Prospect Road and Andrews Avenue improved and landscaped?  Would you like to see the surrounding neighborhood have freshly paved roads and more sidewalks?  We all know this is a pedestrian neighborhood and many people walk to your business.  Upgrades to the appearance and function of these roads will attract more people to your establishment and improve the quality of life for us all.  

What will all this cost you?  Nothing!  Access to our Website is free and communication with us costs nothing.  We are not currently having meetings, but can have them if, or when, the need arises.  

We appreciate your business and what it contributes to our neighborhood.

Within walking distance, we have almost everything we need to live a good life!

Please visit the website below, register and become a contributing member of our discussions.

The website is free and costs nothing to join.
http://neighborhoodlink.com/Prospect_Gardens_Community_Group/home
Our email address is: ProspectGardens@aol.com
We look forward to hearing from you!

